THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

October 20, 1931,

My dear Mr. Simons:

Your letter of October 17th regard-
ing a reduction in Governmental expenditures,
has been received and will be laid before the
President,

Thanking you in his behalf for the

interest which prompted you to write, I am,

Sincerely yours,

m //
LAWRENCE RICHEY
Secretary to the President,

Mr, We Co Simons, Pres,,
The World Company,
Lawrence, Kansas,




